
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The P.T.A. is pleased to invite all Year 1 and 2 children to come along to a DISCO in the 
school hall. 

Wear your best party gear! 
 

There will be lots of fun and dancing. 
The entry price includes a drink and a snack. 

 
The Disco is on: 

 

                                               Wednesday 12th February 
                                                           Year 1 – 4:30pm – 5:15p.m. 
                                                           Year 2 – 5:30pm – 6.15p.m. 

Entrance is £2 per child. We will be collecting money on the door so no need to send any money 
in beforehand. 

As this is a disco, the school hall will be quite crowded and noisy. The disco will be supervised by 
school staff and PTA helpers - parents of chidlren attending are asked not to stay. 

Hope you all join in the fun!  

PTA 

 
 

 


